WEEK OF:

March 18-22

NEWSLETTER

A NOTE FROM THE TEACHER

Please make sure students are dressed appropriately for morning recess. Morning recess can still be temperatures in the 20's or 30's. Students wearing shorts will not be allowed to go outside. Short sleeves or hoodies are also not allowed. 40 and below students need a heavy coat and pants.

WHAT WE ARE LEARNING

Reading: Students are working at their independent level and "walk to read" everyday.

Math: We are now switching gears to addition and subtraction. Students will be working on story problems using both addition and subtraction.

Social Studies: Students are continuing to learn about community jobs. We are taking a few "walkable" field trips to see the community helpers close to us.

Science: Students finished Light & Shadows. **Language:** We are continuing story writing.

REMINDERS

Mission Statement:

The mission of
Central City Public
Schools is to
educate,
challenge and
prepare students
with lifelong skills
for the world
around them.

Take Character
Beyond the
Building!

UPCOMING EVENTS

March 29: No School-Spring Break April 1: No School-Spring Break

